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While the enactment of health care reform legislation by Congress has been
much debated,
there is one certainty: Health Insurance Will Change Dramatically On January
1, 2014.

Here are some important changes:

If you have questions about getting your business ready for the January 1, 2014
health care changes, we are here to help. Hinshaw has an interdisciplinary
team of professionals to help guide you through the health care maze and its
impact on your business. Contact your Hinshaw attorney to help you get
positioned for January 1, 2014.

For more information on this topic, register for Hinshaw's in-person breakfast
briefing in Chicago on Thursday, June 27th or our national webinar on the same
day.
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